From: Valdes, Kathy

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2002 11:20 AM
To: Arrant, Bryan
Subject: FW: NSL

From: Arrant, Bryan

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2002 9:32 AM
To: Valdes, Kathy

Subject: NSL

Hello Kathy,

| need to see if there is a NSL for the following well.

Wiser Oil Company

State 'AZ' #3

Sec. 16, T17S-R-31-E

Eddy Co., N.M.

30-015-29969

| have a copy of a letter written by Mike on 6/12/98 asking Wiser for more information for them, but this is all | have.

Thanks and let it snow.
Bryan

[Valdes, Kathy] Bryan, | show no record of an NSL for this well.



